

Coventry CV6 2HG

Tuesday 3rd July 2018

Dear Parents / Carers

Summer Fair Non - Uniform Day

We will be having a non-school uniform day on Thursday 5th July 2018. Please bring a bottle for the tombola, cakes and biscuits or a £1.00 donation.

Year 4 children have swimming or PE and year 6 children have PE on Thursdays but they can still take part on the day as long as they are dressed appropriately for their sports lessons. Year 4 children can bring some clothes to get changed into after swimming or PE. Year 6 children can bring their PE kit in a bag and get changed into it at lunchtime.

Summer Fair Stalls

If anyone would like to run a stall please complete the slip below. We currently only have 7 people with a stall.

We have had a fantastic donation from a parent who will be donating the use of a bouncy castle, soft play area for children to use on the day and also a candy floss machine.

Please can you support this event as it will be a great opportunity to bring the school community together for a day full of fun and enjoyment! Monies raised will go towards further development of the school grounds. Previous fundraising money has been used to buy the trim trails which have been a great success and children are thoroughly enjoying using them.

We look forward to all your support!

Yours sincerely

Amina Khan (Community Lead)



Summer Fair Update	
Child's Name:	Child's Class:
I am able to help on the day of the event. []	
I would like to run my own stall at the event. [] What would your stall be selling;	
Contact Name:Contact Number:Contact Email:	
Signed:(Parent/Carer) Date:

Tel: 024 7633 5697















